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Thank you for introducing HB 4148. This is a great way to protect our Oregon and 

greater PNW species. We all need to look out for our environment if not for us but 

more importantly for our grandchildren. Please do all you can to pass all four 

provisions of HB 4148.  

 

Thank you 

 

Mark Eaton 


